
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham, * masses in the hall] 

Offertory 
Holy Angels 
30th September     £313.43 
Home Mission Sunday   £103.65 

Holy Family 
30 September    £181.00 
Home Mission Sunday   £41.00 
 
2nd Collection next weekend Harvest Fast Day. If 
you have brought tinned/dried goods for the food 
bank please place them before the altar before mass 

Justice & Peace group 

Brick Fund Project 5 Guildford provide emergency 
shelter and ongoing support to help the homeless into 
independent living. Donating to a ‘Brick Fund’ will assist 
their clients to meet the initial cost of £1000 approx. 
needed to acquire independent rented accommodation. 
Carefully assessed clients will agree to repay the money 
gradually to enable others to benefit also. We suggest 
donations of £1 per brick. See board in the church 
entrance area.

DOCAT Study Guide Several parishioners have now 
begun to explore this useful, and ‘doable’, 
accompaniment to the Love in Action programme. 
Meetings are weekly and held in parishioner homes: 
Ash, Friday 2-4pm; Tongham Tuesday 7.30-9pm. People 
(Holy Family welcome) may attend which, and any 
number of sessions that suit them. A further group could 
possibly be arranged. Please contact Mike Harte 
(mikeaharte@gmail.com)(Tel 01252 904103).

Parish Reflection morning 
Father Robin and Deacon John will be running a parish 
reflection morning on the Pope’s recent encyclical letter 
Gaudete et Exultate encouraging us to holiness on the 
morning of Saturday 20th October.  
 
This will count as a day of recollection for those who are 
Eucharistic ministers and we are asking those who will 
be beginning this ministry this year to attend as well.  
We will be having a renewal of commitment/
commissioning for our Extra-ordinary ministers of 
communion at the Sunday masses on the feast of Christ 
the King, Sunday 25th November. 
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Sat 6 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Missa pro populo

Sun 7 Oct 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

27th Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mass

FHC led mass - candidates & catechists 
Nan Purall, Patrick Doran & his family, 
Johnny Connors, Mary Doram

Mon 8 Oct No Mass

Tue 9 Oct 9.30am HF Mass  Blessed John Henry Newman Intentions of John Henry Joseph Farrow

Wed 10 Oct 9.10am 
9.30am

HA Rosary 
Mass  St Paulinus

 
Our confirmation candidates

Thur 11 Oct 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HA 
HF

Adoration  
Mass

 

Fri 12 Oct 9.30am HA Mass  St Wilfrid Bp Richard & the mission of the Diocese

Sat 13 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 14 Oct 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass

Missa pro populo 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Holy Family 
The 2018 film night dates to put in your diary are as 
follows: Oct 19th - Paul, Apostle of Christ  Nov 23rd - 
The Shack 
 
Next Sunday Robert Edwards  will collect Harvest goods 
for the food bank and a cake sale will take place on 
Sunday 14th October after the 9.15 Mass.  
 
On 6th October Lucy Rahelu is going to donate her hair 
to the Little e Princess Trust who make real hair wigs for 
children who have lost their hair through cancer 
treatment.  
 
Money raised with be shared between The Little 
Princess Trust and the Brain Tumour Charity in memory 
of her young cousin Raj Rama who died earlier this year 
from a brain tumour. There will be a sponsorship form at 
Holy Family or if you would like you can donate online 
https://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/geraldineeaton1  

 Holy Angels 
Thankyou  David and Rebecca Harvey want to thank 
the Parishioners of Holy Angels for the magnificent array 
of food they supplied for the reception after Mary’s 
funeral last week.  It was a fitting tribute to a wonderful 
Mum, a lovely friend and a loyal, kind and hard-working 
parishioner.
 
Church Cleaners: Michaela and team would really 
appreciate a few more volunteers to join in the church 
cleaning rota, in order that it doesn’t become a 
burdensome task. The current rota requires people on 
duty every 4 weeks. With more people on the rota, the 
commitment will be less and would be really appreciated 
by your fellow parishioners as this helps us maintain a 
prayerful and reverent space for worship. Michaela can 
be contacted on (01252 693635)

Tea & Coffee following 11am Mass  Volunteers are 
also needed for this valuable ministry of hospitality. 
Please contact Colleen Rutter (01252 656367) 

HOLY HOUR – Holy Angels to pray for vocations to the 
priesthood in our diocese

Wed 7th November - 7.30pm
Wed 2nd December – 7.30pm 

CAFOD 
Family Fast Day: On Friday 5 October, we were asked 
to fast, pray and give to help people like Longora, who 
lives in a remote village in Uganda. The area is so hot 
and dry, people used to struggle to get enough clean 
water to survive. Thanks to the generosity of 
parishioners in England and Wales, CAFOD has made 
sure Longora and her neighbours now have a 
reliable supply of clean, safe water.  Please collect, or 
return, your Fast Day envelope from the church this 
week and give what you can.

Traidcraft-Fairtrade You might have seen in the news 
recently that Traidcraft is facing difficult times. Since 
1979, Traidcraft has been pioneering fair trade in the 
UK. Today, the business is in a period of consultation, 
planning a way it can work sustainably in the future. But 
it needs your help. Traidcraft currently works with over 
100 producers from 30 countries. This autumn season is 
Traidcraft’s most impactful yet, and it needs to be a 
success. What can I do to help?

• Seek out the Traidcraft stall in your church or a 
church nearby

• Do your Christmas shopping at 
www.traidcraftshop.co.uk , and encourage friends and 
family to do the same

• Hold a Traidcraft party at home or at church. 
Share catalogues and collect their orders

• Go to the Traidcraft website and sign up to 
receive their email newsletters, which will let you know 
how you can continue to help Traidcraft in the future.
If you still have a Traidcraft catalogue, please return 
(preferably with an order).

ChristianSolidarity Worldwide We will shortly send 
cards with messages of support to oppressed and 
persecuted Christians world wide. If you wish to sign the 
cards, please see Mike Harte. 

Diocesan Pastoral Plan 
Bishop Richard has been reflecting on the submissions 
fro all the parishes in the diocese to produce a pastoral 
plan to take us forward to where we need to be as a 
diocese for 2030. There will be an open meeting in every 
deanery to enable him to present the plan to us and give 
us a chance to talk to him about it. For us in Guildford 
deanery he will be coming to visit us on the evening of 
Monday 19th November, venue to be announced 
shortly. Please keep this date in your diary.

Rosary on the coast 
Pope Francis has been encouraging every Catholic to 
pray the Rosary for the needs of the church. In this 
video Bp Keenan encourages us in this endeavour. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EUOvxaw-NqQ 

There is also a public recitation of the sorrowful 
mysteries of the Rosary at 3.00pm this Sunday 7 
October.

Confirmation 
Everyone who signed up for the young people’s 
confirmation programme should by now have received 
an email with the programme information. If not can you 
contact the office.

Consultation on the Gender 
Recognition act 

Resources to help reflect on responding to the 
consultation on the Gender recognition act may be 
found at

https://www.c4m.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/
C4M_TransBriefing_EW.pdf
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